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Do not allow the permit to go through for the the dumping of by product from energy resources in
to our water. The long term effect of polluting our water goes beyond a short term energy source.
We will lose millions in fishing and recreational revenue that we earn from those waters. Not to
mention the amount it's going to cost to clean that water once we realize the velocity of the mistake
we made by allowing dumping into that water. Keep our water clean!
 


